
ISLAND WATERS FLY FISHERS SOCIETY 
MINUTES OF GENERAL MEETING 

 
 

Held On: November 27, 2012, at the Rotary Field House, Nanaimo, BC. 
 
Call to Order: As the scheduled guest speaker was unable to attend the general meeting began 
immediately after the AGM at 7:45 pm. 
 
Committee Reports: 
Entertainment: Wayne Pealo reminded people of the upcoming Xmas Social from 12:00 to 4:00 pm. On 
December 8. The theme will be “The Ugly Xmas Sweater”.  The ham and turkey will be supplied by 
the club with members asked to sign up to supply the extras.  There will also be a rod and reel raffle, 
and a silent auction. 
Environment: Harry McLeod reported on the latest Harbour City Rivers Stewards recent meeting.  He 
noted the coho returning to Beck Creek,the Chase River, the Millstone and Departure Creek.  He also 
said they would be writing a letter to the City of Nanaimo regarding the Colliery Dam removal and that 
they would be applying for funding to continue the work on Departure Creek. 
Webmaster: The new webmaster, Dan Hooper, has continued to add to the great work done by Steve 
Wawrykow and invites members to visit the site and to forward any suggestions they may have.   
Fly Tying: Wayn Pealo announced he has inaugerated trophies for first, second and third place for the 
popular “Baggie Fly Contest” held on Fly Tying Saturdays. 
Fly Fishing Course: Ron Moll is looking at repeating his fly fishing course and will be looking for 
volunteers once again. 
Divas On The Fly: Wayne Pealo announced the DOTF program will be held June 14 – 16 at the 
Bethlehem Retreat Centre on Westwood Lake.  Wayne will also be looking for volunteers to help. 
 
Gilly: Gerry Stevens presented the cash to Harry McLeod. 
 
Fly Draw: Jeorge McGladrey presented the Xmas tree flies to Gord Sharrock, the box of Ron Schiefke 
flies to Bob McEachern and the BCFFF hat with flies to Ron Busche. 
 
Adjournment: 8:30 pm. 


